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School of Law Faculty Meeting
March 2, 1987
Conference Room 4 PM

PRESENT : Browde, DuMars, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., Farer, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg,
Gomez, Gonzales, Hall, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Kovnat, MacPherson,
Norwoed, Occhialino, Parnall, Romevo, Scales, Schwartz, Sedillo-Lopez,
Sherer, Utton, Winograd. Student Reps: DeMartino, Dunning, Whitley.

Dean Parnall announced that Prof. Teitelbaum would be remaining at the University
of Utah Law School. He also informed the faculty that Visiting Professor Scheibel
had accepted the offer of a permanent position, and that both Barbara Bergman and
Christian Fritz had accepted Visiting Professor positions for acacdemic year
1987-88. With this new information about prospective permanent positions and
vacancies, the Dean reconvened the faculty in accordance with the wishes stated

at the February 23 meeting.

Upon proper motion and second, the faculty voted to offer permanent positicns
te presently Visiting Professors Kelly and Sanders.

The faculty unnanimously declared their appreciation for the outstanding efforts
of Professor Gonzales and the Faculty Appeintments Committee in this year‘s
recruitment process.

Professor MacPherson, Chair of the Law Library Committee, reminded those present
that search and appointment committees need feedback from the Deans and faculty
to determine that encugh is being done in the area of minority recruitment for
faculty and library director positions.

The meeting adjourned at 5 PM.

aculty Secretary



